
 St. Joseph Parish  

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Letter From Our Pastor 

 

Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to Pentecost, the last day of the great 50 days of the Easter Season. It has 

been a most memorable Easter season with a celebration of First Communion’s, 

Confirmation, Graduations and Easter brought us a new Pontiff in Pope Leo XIV! As the 

Easter Season comes to an end, the Holy Spirit does not become dormant or 

disappear!! COME HOLY SPIRIT!! COME HOLY SPIRIT! 

 

Vacation Bible Camp for those between 4 years and 11 years old will be held the week 

of June 16
th
 here at St. Joe’s.  Join our friends from Our Lady of Refuge and St. 

Cornelius for a mountain of fun.  Scroll down for further info. 

 

On Wednesday June 18
th
 from 7:00 PM - 8:30 PM Join Sr. Eva and the OCIA (Order of 

Christian Initiation) team to answer all your questions about joining the Church. If 

you’re unbaptized or baptized in another Faith – All Are Welcome! 

 

During the past two years, we have celebrated eight Welcome – Christ Renews His 

Parish weekends. Over 200 parishioners have participated in this deeply, moving 

spiritual experience. Registrations are now open for the Women’s Retreat to be held 

the weekend of September 20
th
 – 21

st
 and the Men’s Retreat to be held the weekend of 

September 27
th
 -28

th
.  The retreat slots fill in quickly so sign up today.  Scroll down for 

further information or go to our website. Pray for the two teams who are meeting 

weekly to plan the retreats! 

 

From June 16
th
 through June 30

th
 the roll gate in the parking lot will be closed as a new 

gate will be installed and new asphalt will be poured in-between the new St. Joseph 

Center and the Marian Garden. During this period cars will not be able to park in the 

courtyard and all visitors and guests to the PLC for meetings will have to enter through 

Willow Street. Thanks for your understanding as we continue to upgrade and beautify 

our campus! 

 

Pentecost Blessings, 

Msgr. Kevin 
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Priest Retirement Fund 2025 

"Forever a Holy Priesthood" Annual Appeal 

“I will give you shepherds after my own heart” – Jeremiah 3:15 

This year’s Priest Retirement Fund 2025 Annual Appeal invites us to 
give thanks for the dedicated priests who have faithfully served the 
people of the Archdiocese of Los Angeles. These men—our pastors, 
teachers, and spiritual guides—have spent their lives walking with us 
in our joys and sorrows,       bringing Christ to our families and com-
munities. 

Now, as they enter their golden years, many of our priests face physi-
cal and financial challenges after decades of service. Your gift to the 
"Forever a Holy Priesthood" appeal helps provide essential care, 
housing, and medical needs for our retired clergy. 

Please prayerfully consider a generous donation in honor of the 
priests who have been there for our faith communities and families in 
our wonderful   Archdiocese. Envelopes are available, or you can give 
online at www.prfla.org. 

Together, let us show our gratitude and love to ensure that our priests 
live comfortably in retirement. 













 

You're Invited to the 
Welcome Christ Renews His Parish Retreat Weekend 

 

Take a step closer to Christ. This powerful, Spirit-filled weekend  
retreat is an opportunity to encounter God's love in a deeper way,  
reflect on your faith, and grow in fellowship with other parishioners. 
 

Whether you’re seeking to strengthen your relationship with Jesus,  
reconnect with the sacraments, improve your prayer life, or simply 
take time away from the busyness of daily life, this retreat is for you. 
Wherever you are on your spiritual journey, Christ is calling you. 
 

Come experience the beauty of Catholic community, prayer, the  
sacraments, and renewal. 
 

You are welcome. You are wanted. You belong. 
 

Fall Registration is OPEN 
 

Women’s Weekend 
September 20th & 21st 2025 

 

Men’s Weekend 
September 27th & 28th 2025 

 

For more information or to sign up for the retreat 
please visit the parish website 

https://stjosephlb.org/welcome-Christ-renews/ 

https://stjosephlb.org/welcome-Christ-renews/


“Everything comes to us as a gift and so we may 

never take anything for granted, but only as 

granted.”  - Fr. Ronald Rolheiser 

 

June 10 6:30 PM: Committee Meeting: Join us 

in the Parish Life Center. We will decide what 

activities to facilitate and organizations to 

support in our program year beginning July 1.  

June 21-22 Homeless Kit Drive: Provide daily 

necessities to the marginalized experiencing 

homelessness. Shopping lists will be available 

June 14. 

Opportunities: Can you deliver Mass donations 

to Catholic Charities? Furniture donations to 

families in need? Liaison with the City of LB 

Multi-Services Center?   For many fulfilling ways 

to serve, big and small, call Tim Clark,  

(562) 431-4385. 

Conversations can help safe adults be proactive 

 

Safe adults should plan consistent and frequent 

timeframes to talk to children, ranging in age 

from preschool to teen, about body safety. It is 

most helpful for children to be aware of 

boundaries and rules surrounding how they 

should treat others, and how they should expect 

to be treated – this helps children identify 

potentially abusive behaviors. For more 

information, read the VIRTUS
®
 article “Sharing 

Developmental, Age-Appropriate Information 

with Children” at lacatholics.org/did-you-know/. 
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Did You Know? 

https://lacatholics.org/did-you-know/
https://stjosephlb.org/religious-education/youth-ministry/confirmation/


Our next get together will be at the  

El Dorado Restaurant on  

Monday, June 9th at 9:30 am.   

Please join us for a nice time catching up with old 

friends and meeting new friends.  When you 

arrive, tell the server that you are with St. Joseph 

and he/she will direct you to the area we are 

gathering in.  Everyone will order and pay for his/

her own breakfast.  We look forward to seeing you 

there.  For future reference, we meet there on the 

2nd Monday of every month, at the same time. 

Looking forward to seeing you! 

 

Senior Group 

Grief support 13 week sessions from 

June 3rd — August 26th 

Meetings are held on 

Tuesdays 9:30 -11:30 a.m. each week  

You can start on any week.  

For more information Contact May Pace,  

Bereavement Minister, maypace@gmail.com 

Or 562/833-6370 

CLASSES ARE HELD AT THE PLC BUILDING. 

St. Joseph Grief Support  

Women’s Retreat 

Ladies of the parish! Please join your 

sisters in Christ for a refreshing and 

peaceful weekend with the Carmelite 

sisters at Sacred Heart Retreat House. Our 

parish weekend is September 12-14, 2025. 

Registration is open now for our parish 

before it is open to others on June 13. 

Please contact me, Marie Newton, by 

email tjn8343@gmail.com so I can send 

you a link or call 562-209-1298. 

This is a wonderful time of spiritual 

renewal. Don’t delay as the weekend fills 

up quickly. 
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Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                                       dcntom@stjosephlb.org  

Sr. Eva  (Director of Adult Faith Formation)          sreva@stjosephlb.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                mike@stjosephlb.org 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba               

Religious Education: Marc Leon, DRE   

(562) 598-0519                 marc@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                                       Sr. Eva                         sreva@stjosephlb.org  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors        Steve Koppenheffer   lectorsstjosephlb@gmail.com 

Meditation             Frank Mckown                  (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 519-0154  

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Pete Wroblicky             sjspringfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissuchek    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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